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On January 25th, the General Government Subcommittee recommended acknowledging 

receipt of a report on the Legislative Fiscal Office Review of Semi-Independent Agency 

Reports. 

 

The review covers agency performance for the 2019-21 biennium and the adopted 

budget for the 2021-23 biennium. Included in the LFO summary review of these reports 

are budget analyses for each of the twelve agencies, tables and charts summarizing 

budget to actual numbers, as well as staffing and licensing information. Eleven of the 

twelve agencies submitted information that generally complied with statutes. The 

Citizens’ Initiative Review Commission did not submit a report as it has been non-

operational since the 2015-17 biennium due to a lack of funding.   

 

The General Government Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 


